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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

City of Jackson Recreation and Parks Department Director 
and Parks Operations Manager receive CPRP certification 

 

JACKSON, Tenn. – Congratulations to Jackson Recreation and Park's Executive Director Tony 
Black and Parks Operations Manager CPSI Christi David. Fall of 2023, Black and David qualified 
and were eligible by the National Certification Board to take the CPRP exam. 

As a result, they both passed and are now Certified Park and Recreation Professionals. The 
Certified Park and Recreation Professional (CPRP) certification is the national standard for all 
parks and recreation professionals who want to be at the forefront of their profession. 
Attaining the CPRP designation shows that you have met education and experience 
qualifications, and illustrates your commitment to the profession as well as your knowledge and 
understanding of key concepts within parks and recreation. 

For more information about the CPRP please visit https://www.nrpa.org/certification/cprp-and-
cpre-eligibility-updates/ 
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